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DEPARTMENT OF MACROECONOMIC AFFAIRS
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
TASHICHHO DZONG

MoF/ICGD/02/2016/ 2-2-9 15% December 2016

Notification

This is to inform that the erstwhile “Public Enterprise Division” under the Ministry of Finance
(MoF) is now renamed as the “Investment and Corporate Governance Division (ICGD)” under
the Department of Macroeconomic Affairs (DMEA), MoF. Therefore, all concerned are requested
to refer any correspondences relating to ICGD to the Director, DMEA.
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